
Tree Commission 

06-23-2022 

7:00pm 

In Attendance: Larry Titkemeier, Terry Nigh, Ruth Phillips, John Lockard 

 

1.  Steph Miller helped the Village create a Master Plan for the street trees 
2. Discussed mowing closer to eh ODNR trees at the Rees Road property 
3. There will be a work day scheduled after July 4 to trim the suckers  and low branches off the 

trees 
4. Take down the tree at Marlene Hoodlebrinks 
5. Pin tree to be removed at 315 Vine Street 
6. Steph Miller emphasized that a Village employee become involved in the tree commission 
7. There will not be any meetings in July or August.   
8. Next meeting will be September 15, 2022 at 7:00 pm 
9. Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm 

 


